
Registration is now open for the New Mexico Public Education Department’s Office of
Special Education’s Parent University for Families of Children with Disabilities! 

To register for this exciting event, scan the QR code 
or click here: NM Parent University Registration  

The registration page is available in English and 
in Spanish by selecting the dropdown on the top 
right of the registration page. 

Note: Families traveling more than 75 miles can request financial assistance to cover
lodging. This will be provided on a first-come, first-serve basis, so registering early is
strongly encouraged. If you require lodging assistance, please submit your registration no
later than October 22nd. If you do not require lodging assistance, the registration deadline
is November 4th. Please note that if you receive lodging assistance, you will be asked to
provide a credit card upon check in for incidentals.

We look forward to seeing you there!  

NOVEMBER 13–14, 2024

PARENT UNIVERSITY
FOR FAMILIES OF CHILDREN WITH DISABILITIES

BUFFALO THUNDER RESORT
30 BUFFALO THUNDER TRAIL

SANTA FE, NM 87506

PRESENTED BY THE OFFICE OF SPECIAL EDUCATION

REGISTRATION IS OPEN!

QUESTIONS? CONTACT: 
NMPARENTUNIVERSITY@PCGUS.COM 
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